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r No. SP(D)/SA/2018/3532 dated 6.9.2018

PUC is a lette
of

received from the SP (SK), Port Blair regarding furnishing

decision on the visit of V VIP to Baratang by using special convoy.

In this regard, it is submitted that the Administration has laid

of traffic on ATR passing through

done the guidelines for regulation
o all concerned including the

Jarawa Reserve and circulated t
Inspector General of Police/ Nodal Officer (ATR) vide N 1-836/2004-
TW/343 dated 7.4.2017 which ha

Governor, A&N Islands.

s the approval of the Hon'ble Lt

In view of the above, it is proposed that we may request the

SP (SA) to obtain the further instructions in this regard from the

Nodal Officer (ATR) keeping the guidelines t

submission made in the Hon’'ble Supreme Court

o the fore and the

in SLP 12125/2010.

Accordingly, a fair letter is placed alongside for kind

signature.
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